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Year 6 transition morning 
 

On Monday 4th April, our Year 6 students will visit the High School campus, with 
their teachers, to prepare for their move up to Year 7 in August. The children are 
looking forward to having a tour of their new school, meeting some older students, 
joining in with a High School assembly and completing their entrance                
assessments. We hope they have a fun morning!  
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ISSR Primary have been keeping ourselves safe by practicing our fire drill procedures. 
After a long time out of school, and with lots of new children and staff members, it is 
very important that we all know how to quickly and calmly evacuate our buildings, in 
the event of a fire or other emergency. In preparation for our termly drill, children from 
Year 1 and Year 3 listened carefully to their teacher’s instructions, and very sensibly 

made their way to the fire as-

sembly point. Well 
done everyone!  

 

A huge ‘Well Done’ to all of our Stars of the Month for 
March!  
Your teachers and classmates are very proud of you for 

Please remember to 
only pack healthy 
snacks for your child. 
Candies, cakes, pota-
to chips and sugary 
drinks do not give 
children the necessary 
nutrients needed for 
good brain function 
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School Photos! 

This term we took our individual, class, and whole school photographs. It was lovely to 
see all the smiling faces again, after 2 years of no official ISSR photographs. If you 
would like to view your child’s picture, please ask at the school office, and admin will be happy to 

Please note that now 
all our classes are 
back on Class Dojo, 
your child’s Weekly 
Agenda and Monthly 
Newsletter will be 
shared on their class 
story, instead of in the 
Telegram information 
group.  We thank you 
for your cooperation 
as we return to our 
original platform of 

School will close between 11th and 15th April for our one week, mid-term, Khmer New 
Year holiday. We wish all our families a safe, happy and enjoyable New Year, and look   
forward to welcoming the children back to school on Monday 18th April 2022. 


